
Breast cancer is NOT just a female occurrence – all students welcome!

- Zygner Allied Health Building -
In honor of October being Breast Cancer Awareness Month, we are holding 

a workshop on the importance of early detection, screening and prevention 
of breast and cervical cancer. This also includes info on how to access 

medical resources if you have no or minimal insurance.

Tuesday, October 4th from 11am - 12pm
Every Woman Counts, EOPS and Allied Health

Workshop & free lunch
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